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The District just completed a major project that helps set the industry standard 
for a project of this magnitude and significance. Magnitude – the projects itself 
consisted of completely replacing our river planning, energy dispatch, and 
energy accounting systems and required the integration of the new systems with 
our existing systems. Significance – More than 20,000 hours of work was 
completed on-time, on-budget and with no compliance problems or issues. More 
importantly, the project was completed at a fraction of the cost of industry 
standards and involved the coordination of almost every department at the 
District. The TDIP demonstrated how project management, when done correctly, 
can help direct projects of this complexity. Ryan Roy was the project manager 
for this project. His dedication and unbelievable determination clearly 
demonstrates individual accountability that far exceeds my expectations. Based 
on these reasons, I believe that Ryan Roy should receive the first CPO award 
for 2020.
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